


D. STATE BUILDING CODE: Discussion took place concerning the Statewide
Building Codc and its ramifications on the Township and the fire companies.

E. FIRE DEPARTMENT’S CONCERNS: The following issues were presented by
the Fire Department representatives and discussed at great length with the Board of
Supervisors:

- Field fires

- Closest fire company dispatch

- NFPA color-coding for firc hydrants

- Establishing standards

- Joint training sessions

- Fire Company review of development plans in service districts
- Road widths/cul-de-sacs

- Preemption devices on traffic signals

- Funding

- Membership

- Long range plans for public safety

- Position of Fire Marshall for Hilltown Township
- Bylaws and Ordinances

- Knox Box

- Radios

- Door Hangers

- Township newsletter

F. PUBLIC COMMENT: Nomne.

G. SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS:

1. Supervisor Parks stressed the importance of communication between the
seven fire companies who service Hilltown Township and promoted awarencss of the
critical issues as discussed this evening.

2. Supervisor Bendcr felt this evening's meeting was very educational, and
cncouraged fire companies to communicate among themselves and with Township
officials. Supervisor Bendcr directed Mr. Lippincott to contact New Britain Township to
obtain a copy of their Ordinance creating the position of Fire Marshall for review by the
Board of Supervisors.

3. Chairperson Bennington discussed the Walnut Street bridge repairs that
are taking place now, and its effect on the fire companies who travel that sireet for
emergency purposes. Chairperson Bennington apologized for lack of Township response
in the past concerning various issues of importance to the firc companies. Chairperson
Bennington also encouraged open dialoguc between all departments. Chairperson
Bemnington directed Mr. Lippincott to add each of the seven fire companics to the
newsletter distribution list [or future mailings.








